Dr. G.L. Taylor, 145, Huntingdon Rd., CAMBRIDGE

Dear Taylor.

Thanks for your letter. I am glad it looks all straight about the licence.

I have been thinking of what changes you would want in the lighting favilities in the anthropometric room and the portion of the museum which is to be made available for your use. I imagine you will want hand lamps for the tables or desks in the windows, but should be glad to know what you think will be necessary in addition, for microscopic purposes, such, for example, as additional points for plugging in. The department of the Superintendent of Buildings here, through whom this will be done, may, I am afraid, be dilatory, and should, at any rate be started on a fairly complete programme as soon as possible.

I return Giles! letter herewith.

Yours sincerely,